
 

 

 

Dear Parents & Caregivers 

Field Centre 2019 

As you are aware, every year our Year 10 students attend our Field Centre expedition to 

Tongariro National Park. 

Below are the dates for this year’s expeditions.  As in previous years there will be two group 

departure dates. 

Field Centre Departure Dates 

Week 1  Saturday 16 November to Saturday 23 November 

Week 2 Sunday 24 November to Sunday 1 December 

Two Day College Programme 

Monday 18 & Tuesday 19 November (Week 2 Field Centre Students) 

Thursday 28 & Friday 29 November (Week 1 Field Centre Students) 

Students departing in Week 1, will return and have 3 days of home rest and then attend the 
2 Day College programme on 28 & 29 November. 

Students departing in Week 2, attend the 2 Day College programme on 18 & 19 November 
and remain at home for 3 days in preparation for their departure to Field Centre on Sunday 
24 November. 

 

Given the large number of students it is highly likely that Tutor Groups will be divided up to 

meet Health and Safety and accommodation requirements.  Lodge Groups are confirmed at 

the end of Term 3. 

 

Further information on Field Centre will be posted on the Field Centre OLE page. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr Will Gage-Brown by email  

(will.gage-brown@saintkentigern.com). 

 

Regards 
 

 
 

Will Gage-Brown     Duncan McQueen 

Head of EOTC      Principal – Middle College 
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